
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

This week we will be: 
 

English This week the children will be finishing and presenting 

their fables.  We will also have a focus on spelling and 

grammar skills.   

Mathematics We will be doing some times table practise and maths 

games, as well as some further word problems for 

addition and subtraction. 

Topic In topic this week we are very excited to have an 

Egyptian Dance Workshop!  We will take lots of photos 

to share them with you.   

 

 

We would like to remind everyone to bring warm clothes for PE as the weather 

is starting to cool down.  This includes plain navy tracksuit bottoms and 

jumper.  Spare socks are also useful especially as feet can become damp when 

PE takes place outside. 

Finally, we hope you have a lovely half term!  We have thoroughly enjoyed 

our first half term at The Heights and are looking forward to the run up to 

Christmas! 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 


